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undertakes for the resident unless the activities of
such persoi are limited to those mentioned in
paragraph 4 which, if exercised through a f ixed place
of business, would flot make this f ixed place of
business a permanent establishment under the provisions
of that paragraph.

6. Notwithstanding the preceding provisions of this
Article, an insurance company which is a resident of a
Contracting State shall, except in regard to re-
insurance, be deemed to have a permanent establishmnent
in the other Contracting State if it collects premiums
in the territory of that other State or insures risk
situated therein through a representative who is
employed or carrnes on business in that other State,
other than an agent of an independent status to whou
paragraph 7 applies.

7. A resident of a Contracting State shaîl not be
deemed to have a permanent establishmnent in the other
Contracting State merely because it carnîes on business
in that other State through a broker, general
commission agent or any other agent of an independent
status, provided that such persons are acting in the
ordinary course of their business. However, when the
activities of such an agent are' exercised-wholly or
almaotwholly on behaîf of that resident, that agent
wili not be cons idered an agent of an independent
status within the meaning of this paragraph.

B. The fact that a company whi:ch is a resident of a
Contracting State controls or is controlled by a
company which is a resident of the other Contracting
State, or which carnies on business 'in that other State
(vhether through a permanent establishment or
otherwise), shaîl not 0f itself constitute either
company a permanent establishment of the other.

III. TAXATION 0F INCOME

Article 6

income fromg Immovable Property

1. Income derived by a resident of a Contracting
State f rom immovable property (including income f rom
agriculture or forestry) situated in the other
Contracting State may be taxed in that other State.

2. For the purposes of this Convention, the term
"immovable propertyl' shaîl have the meaning which it
bas for the purposes of the taxation law of the
Contracting State in which the property in question is
situated and shaîl include any option or similar riqht
in respect thereof. The term shaîl in any case include
property accessory to immovable property, livestock and
equipment used in agriculture and forestry, rights to
which the provisions of general law respecting landed
property apply, usufruct of immovable property and
rights to variable or f ixed payments as consideration
for the working of, or the night te work, uiineral
deposits, sources and other natural resources; ships
and aircraft shaîl not be regarded as immovable
property.

3. The provisions of paragraph 1 shaîl apply te
income derived from the direct use, letting, or use in
any other form of immovable property and to inconie f rom
the alienation cf such property.


